
 
January 17, 2018 
 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 
RE:   Boise Airport; FB 18-035; Noise and Operations Monitoring System 
SUBJECT: Notice of Project Rejection 
 
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced FB 18-035. 
 
This letter is to notify you that the City of Boise, in consultation with the Federal Aviation 
Administration, has decided to reject all bids received on this project and re-bid.  
Due to a defect in the award criteria, the City will be rejecting FB 18-035 and intends to 
rebid this project in the near future.  
     
We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to bid City projects.   All bid 
securities will be released. 
   
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation in 
the process is appreciated.   
 
 
 
Missy Grothaus 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing  
208-972-8171 
 
 
cc:     FB 18-035 
  Matt Petaja, Boise Airport 
  Jill Singer, Boise Airport 
  Gary Gates, FAA  
 
 
 


